There was an oversight as far as transporter when this 104 was received

showing change of operator. The operator notified us last week and this
C-104 showing correction in transporter has been filed to correct this
oversight. Did not think it necessary to show on change list. All other:

wells that were changed at this time did show Texas-New Mexico Pipeline, but
this one was in a different pool and was Permian, but they listed it wrong.



